
FOCOL
HOLDINGS LTD.

NOTICE OF
FILING EXTENSION

Notice is hereby given that The Bahamas International 
Securities Exchange (BISX) has granted an extension 
for the filing of the unaudited interim financial 
statements for the quarter ended 31st October 2017.  
The extension was requested as a result of the 
implementation of a new integrated system to improve 
our administrative and operational efficiency.  The 
implementationimplementation has caused a delay in producing our 
unaudited interim financial statements by the 
prescribed deadline of 15th December 2017.

The interim financial statements for Focol Holdings 
Limited will be submitted to BISX and published in the 
newspaper on or before 31st January 2018.

“Fuelling Growth For People”




